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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS # 2022-064 
Waste Hauling 
ADDENDUM #2 
May 24, 2022 

 

CLARIFICATIONS 

The University is changing the response deadline from 11:59 pm EST on June 3, 2022 to 11:59 
PM EST on June 10, 2020 
 
The University is providing the following additional information related to Schedule V of Appendix 
C. When school is in session, our Gorham campus has 12 to 14, 64 gallon containers picked up 
twice a week. Portland has 6, 32 gallon containers picked up twice a week. The University 
anticipates that Portland’s volume will increase once the construction of the new dorm is complete.  


